
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 30, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 647 
RE:  Salt Lake City Temporary Service Revision 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Please refer to our March 8, 2005 Stack Facts (# 638) revising service between Salt Lake City 
and Chicago.  
 
Eastbound service from Salt Lake City to Chicago Global One has not been executed 
according to design and plan. As a result, and in the effort to return Eastbound service to a 
higher degree of service reliability, the following revisions are effective immediately: 
 
Eastbound 
 
Cutoff Salt Lake City  1800 Day 0  No change 
 
Available Chicago - Canal St. 0800 Day 4  (Revised Terminal) 
 
 
Westbound 
 
Cutoff Chicago - Global 1 2100 Day 0  No change 
 
Available Salt Lake City  0800 Day 4  No change 
 
 
We understand the confusion a split Chicago terminal operation may cause, however the 
advantages of improved eastbound service reliability outweigh this temporary terminal 
inconvenience.  We expect this to last for the next 45 to 60 days. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
 
This communication may contain promotional information from Pacer Stacktrain.  We 
have sent this communication to you because you previously expressed interest in 
receiving these communications from Pacer Stacktrain.  If you do not wish to receive 
this particular communication in the future, please reply to this message and type 
“REMOVE ME” in your subject line.  Pacer Stacktrain maintains its corporate 
headquarters at 2300 Clayton Road, Suite 1200, Concord, CA  94520. 
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